NHS workers support package

GMB has welcomed a new NHS worker support package announced by the Department
for Health and Social Care today [Wednesday]

Rachel Harrison, GMB National Secretary, said:
“This comprehensive package of worker support is welcome.
“GMB members took industrial action in 2022 to pursue fairer pay and working conditions

“This is a direct result of their efforts.
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“We will continue to work with the Government to make sure it's all implemented in full.”

Press office Member requiring help?
07958 156846 Click to contact your local GMB Region
press.office@gmb.org.uk info@gmb.org.uk
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